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April30,2018 

Hector Palacios and Crystal Cowell 
78 Hawkins Street, Unit K 
Derby, CT 06418 

RE: Donte Palacios 
Participant in the 
Elementary Honors Chorus 

Dear Mr. Palacios and Ms. Cowell, 

The Derby Board of Education would like to recognize your son, Donte, for his 
participation in the Elementary Honors Chorus hosted by the Connecticut Music 
Educators Association. 

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself, I invite you and Donte to our next 
Board meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 10, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Derby Middle 
School Cafetorium. 

We are very proud of Donte! 

r. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 

cc: Jim Gildea, Chairman, Board of Education 
William Vitelli, Principal, Derby Middle School 
file 


